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Dear Mr Laurie 

I refer to e-Petition 4075-24 tabled in the Legislative Assembly on 11 June 2024 titled 
Let Queenslanders have their say on daylight saving. 

note the petitioners' views that daylight saving could enhance social, business and 
community activities in Queensland, including through achieving consistency with 
other eastern states. 

The introduction of daylight saving in Queensland is not currently under consideration 
by the Queensland Government. The Government believes there are other priorities 
facing Queenslanders that require attention, including community safety measures 
and helping Queenslanders with cost of living. 

I thank the petitioners for bringing their views on this matter to the attention of the 
House. 

Yours sincerely 

6~e~~ z ~,~ 
ETTE D'ATH MP 

ttorney-General and Minister for Justice . 
Minister for the Prevention of Domestic and Family Violence 
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